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Local Area Community Plan - Revisions 

 
1. SUMMARY 
  
 1.1 This report responds to the paper titled “Mid Argyll, Kintyre and the 

Islands Local Area Plan” which details findings and proposals 
following the Forward Together Community event held in June 
2010. 
 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 
  
 2.1 That  the LACPG agree the proposed amendments to the MAKI 

Local Area Community Plan 
 

 2.2 That the LACPG note the intention that the Local Area Community 
Plan could be better linked to the Single Outcome Agreement and 
request that further work on this be undertaken.  

 
3. BACKGROUND 
  
 3.1 The report on the findings of the Forward Together 1 event held in June 

2010 makes a number of recommendations for revision to the draft MAKI 
Local Area Community Plan.  

 
 3.2 Appendix 1 contains a copy of the draft plan. Appendix 2 contains a copy 

of the revised plan which takes account of the Forward Together 1 event. 
Rows which comprise of new outcomes or actions are highlighted in 
green.  

  
 
 

3.3 With reference to the recommendations made at section 6 of the results 
from that event it is noted: 
 

a) The first two outcomes have been merged to cover the whole 
MAKI areas 
 

b) Some actions have been taken out where not deemed a priority for 
the area e.g. use of Police Video Conferencing, or ill defined e.g. 
Bowmore Town Centre 

 
c) Wording has been amended to better reflect the distinction 

between outcomes, actions and success measures 



d) A new outcome relating to connectivity has been added with 
actions reflecting priority areas  
 

e) New actions have been added to reflect some of the key themes of 
comments made at the Forward Together events 

 
f) Links with CHORD are more explicit 

 
g) Feedback will be provided by way of Forward Together 2 event.   

   
   
 3.4 It is noted that not all comments made at Forward Together 1 have 

been reflected within the plan. This is for a number of reasons which 
include: 

- Not clearly defined 

- Do not establish themselves as a priority  

- Not within remit of LACPG 

Where comments may be better suited to other existing partnerships 
e.g community safety forums, these will be shared with them.  

 
 
4. CONCLUSION 
  
 4.1 Localised strategic plans of this nature are to be welcomed and 

links between them and the LACPG, and Area Community Plan 
should be strengthened. 

 
 
For further information contact:  Alison Younger, Customer Services 

Manager 
  
Telephone 01546 604558 

 

 


